
Secondary Principal’s Report 

For the November 2016 Board Meeting 

 

Parent-Teacher Conference Attendance 

FALL - 2015  Oct 21st & 22nd  

  
Weather on Wednesday - Sunny and 70  5:30-8:00  

Weather on Thursday - Cloudy and 60°  5:30-8:00  

  

  Wednesday Thursday  Total 

    

7th Grade: 27%  51%  78% 

8th Grade: 30%  31%  61% 

9th Grade: 21%  45%  65% 

10th Grade: 14%  37%  51% 

11th Grade: 19%  29%  48% 

12th Grade: 13%  30%  43% 

 

Total  21%  37%  58% 

Fall - 2016 Oct 19th & 20th 

Weather on Wednesday Partly Sunny and 65 

Weather on Thursday Sunny and 58 little cool but sunny 

 

   Wednesday Thursday  Total  

    

7th Grade:  20%  41%  61% 

8th Grade:  30%  30%  60% 

9th Grade:  19%  33%  52% 

10th Grade:  21%  33%  54% 

11th Grade:  11%  33%  44% 

12th Grade 17%  17%  34% 

 

Total  20%  32%  52% 

 

Last 5 Year Totals - Parent Attendance to Fall PTC 

2012 - 59% 

2013 - 62% 

2014 - 49% 

2015 - 58% 

2016 - 52% 

 

INVENTURE Day 

Here are some pictures of the first INVENTURE Day held for Arlington 8th grade students. The winning 

team of 5 created the Handy Bot which is a gutter cleaning automated drone. They have the 

opportunity to go to Inventure Campus in Lincoln later this school year to present their invention. 

 
 

Veterans Day Program 

On Friday, November 11, we hosted a Veteran’s Day celebration from 9:00-10:00 to honor local men 

and women who have served our great country in the armed forces. 

 

Food Drives - Trick or Treat so Others Can Eat (NHS) and FBLA Canned Food Drive 

Arlington NHS members went trick or treating so others can eat on October 31. They gathered 764 food 

items and donated them to the Washington County Food Bank on November 1. Way to go NHS! 

 

The school-wide totals for the FBLA Canned Food Drive: School-wide we collected approximately 

3,000 cans and $86! 



 

Teens in the Driver Seat 

Arlington is a “Teens in the Driver Seat” school. Some details: 

● Participation in National Teen Driver Safety Week 

● Yard signs promoting safe driving practices 

● Two large banners promoting safe driving habits 

● Two days of highway patrol officers taking data on seat belt usage amongst our teen drivers 

● Posters promoting safe driving displayed throughout the school 

● Social media blast 

● Safe driving display at lunch with handouts and visual impairment goggles for students to demo 

● Various giveaways throughout the week 

 
 

Thank You 

Micheal and Greg for your service to the district. 


